
Crown Castle is proposing to
remove  and  install  multiple
antennas and the associated
equipment  on  an  existing
71-foot  monopole
communications  structure
and replace two (2) cabinets
within  the  existing
telecommunications
compound  at  the  following
site:  102  Churchill  Road,
Churchill,  Allegheny  County,
PA,  15235.  (Lat:  40-26-3.37,
Long:  -79-49-58.37).  Crown
Castle invites comments from
any  interested  party  on  the
impact of the proposed action
on  any  districts,  sites,
buildings, structures or objects
significant in American history,
archaeology,  engineering  or
culture  that  are  listed  or
determined eligible for listing
in  the  National  Register  of
Historic Places and/or specific
reason  the  proposed  action
may have a significant impact
on the quality of the human
environment.  Specific
information  regarding  the
project  is  available  by
contacting Christopher Moore,
c.moore@tirleaf.com,  and
314-997-6111  during  normal
business  hours.  Comments
may be submitted within 30
days  from  the  date  of  this
publication to 1515 Des Peres
Road, Suite 200, St. Louis, MO
63131.


